

January 22, 2024

-Notice of Workshop-

TO: MEMBERS OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION

The Board of Education will hold a workshop meeting on **Wednesday January 24, 2024 at 5:30 PM** in the Reverend Roosevelt Haynes Large Group Instruction and Conference Room at the High School, 75 W Sixth St. Dunkirk, New York.

Members of the public may email questions or comments for the Board of Education to **tjakse@g.dunkirkcsd.org**. The Board of Education will address questions and concerns during their regularly scheduled meetings.

Kenneth Kozlowski

Kenneth Kozlowski President

/tlj

cc: School Personnel News Media